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31st March 2022 

End of school collection arrangements 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Firstly, I would like to thank you for your support and cooperation over the past two 

years regarding the changes we have had to put in place because of Covid-19.  

Now that the restrictions have been removed, we are very keen to open up school 

to everyone, whilst maintaining the safeguarding of the pupils. 

We would like to trial some new end of school arrangements that we hope will be an 

improvement.  These will begin on Monday 4th April.  The drop off arrangements in 

the morning remain unchanged. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Area A 

Suffolk and Cotswold classes will be first to be handed over at 3.05, followed by 

Swaledale and Teeswater classes at 3.10 

 

Area B 

Dalesbred and Dorset Downs classes will be first at 3.10, followed by Oxford, Cheviot 

and Herdwick classes at 3.15. 

 

There will be no sibling groups, all children will be in their own classes. 
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Collection Area A 

Please access the 

school grounds using 

the side gate.  The 

children will be 

handed over at the 

green fence at the 

entrance to the EYFS 

playground 

 

B 

Collection Area B.   

Please access the 

school grounds using 

the front gate.  The 

children will exit school 

via the side entrance 

onto the playground 

where they will be 

handed over 

http://www.parish.ycst.co.uk/
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We politely request that the adult collecting the child, waits until the child is handed 

over to them by the member of staff and not call them over.  This enables staff to 

account for every child and means that we can safeguard the pupils at the end of 

the day. 

We would like to remind you that dogs are not allowed onto the school grounds and 

this does include those being carried. 

The gates will be opened as soon as the PE lesson is finished at 3.00pm and close at 

3.25pm to allow after-school clubs to start.  If, for whatever reason, your child is late 

to be collected, then they will be brought into school and should be collected from 

the main reception.  

We are also hoping to reintroduce bun sales and other events on the playground.  

When this is the case, then arrangements regarding gates, will be adapted as 

necessary. 

Thank you in advance.  We shall review these procedures in time for the start of the 

summer term and appreciate your feedback. 

With best wishes, 

L Peberdy 
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